

Hereford Cathedral Junior School 28 Castle Street Hereford HR I 2NW

Telephone 01432 363511

www.herefordcs.com

23rd June 2017

Dear Parents,

Pre-Prep Summer Concert Monday 3rd July

Our Summer Concert is to be held in St John's Methodist Church on St. Owen Street at 2.30pm. All of the children in the Nursery and Pre-Prep are taking part. Parents are invited to join us on the day; we will not be issuing tickets but suggest two members per family to attend so that we can fit everyone in. After the concert the children will be available for collection from the Nursery and Moat.

For the concert we would like the children to wear a bright, single coloured, plain t-shirt, white games shorts, white socks and white trainers. These should be brought to school on the morning of the concert in a named bag.

Please ask if any of the above is unclear.

Yours sincerely,

Liz Lord

Head of Pre-Prep